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Katrin Sharp

From: Participate
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:01 PM
To: Katrin Sharp
Cc: Brittany Skelton; Maureen Puddicombe
Subject: FW: PEG Project

Katrin—for the record. 

SUZANNE FRICK | CITY OF KETCHUM 
PLANNING AND BUILDING I KURA DIRECTOR 
P.O. Box 2315 | 480 East Ave. N. | Ketchum, ID 83340 
o: 208.727.5086 | m: 208.721.2765  
sfrick@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org 

From: Kevin Livingston   
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 9:28 AM 
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>; Courtney Hamilton <CHamilton@ketchumidaho.org>; Amanda Breen 
<ABreen@ketchumidaho.org>; Michael David <mdavid@ketchumidaho.org>; Jim Slanetz <jslanetz@ketchumidaho.org> 
Subject: PEG Project 

I'm not sure if you were copied on my email or if it matters at all. In all of the communication I've seen over the past two 
years, there is a 95% to 5% majority not supporting the waivers all of you have approved. Can someone tell me if these 
letters are being read? 

Please go visit the Onyx project completed last year and look at the impact to Trail Creek Crossings. It's like the Queen 
Mary on stilts looking down at our building We all paid premium prices to buy here and the developer adhered to the code 
at Trail Creek.  

I'm not sure if Onyx exceeded the height outlined on their plans, but we will find out. There really needs to be an end to 
this oversight by elected officials and possible corruption Are any of you bothered by the email exchange between PEG, 
the Mayor and City Planner months before the properly was bought discussing waivers?  

Kevin Livingston 415-596-4336 


